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 DATE EVENT 

Monday 8th April PD day—staff only 

Tuesday 9th April First day of Summer term 

Thursday 11th April Year 6 Parents SAT meeting: 3.30pm 

Sunday 14th April CALLING ALL GARDENERS—9.30am 
working party for a Spring tidy! 

Monday 15th April Friends of High Ercall meeting—6pm 

Monday 6th May Bank Holiday 

Monday 13th May Year 6 SATs week - Mon to Thurs 

Wednesday 22nd May Sports Day— 

KS1 11.00—12.00am / KS2 9.15—10.30 

Friday 24th May Break up for  Half term 

Monday 3rd June Return after half term 

Tuesday 11th June Individual photos and Y6 class 

Week beginning 17th June Careers Week—Sports and Leisure 

Monday 24th June Year 5 Arthog Outreach  

Tuesday 25th June Year 5 Arthog Outreach 

Friday 28th June Reports come home and new classes 

Monday 1st July Secondary / school Transition day 

Tuesday 2nd July Secondary / school Transition day 

Wednesday 3rd July 3.30—5.30 Open Afternoon—old and 
new classes! 

Thursday 4th July Year 6 Forest Festival: 5-7pm 

Thursday 11th July Summer Talent Show—Year 6 + class 
winners 

Thursday 18th July Leavers Assembly and picnic —
11.00am    Y6 parents invited 

Friday 19th July Last day of the school year! 

                  

 

   

These are our achievers from this half term! 

   Class 1:  Harper, Kit, Mollie, Reuben, Elsie,  

 

     Class 2: Joseph, George, Ted, Zach, Nellie 

   

   Class 3: Ellie, Rory, Hayden, Lewis, Amelia 

 

   Class 4:  Millie, Lottie, Jude, Emily, Dillon 

 

  Class 5: Fay, Erin, Emily, Bella, Dougie 

 

Summer dates 

Please check the calendar for new dates for summer events. 

FHEPS—please join us for a fundraising meeting on Monday 15th April at 6.00pm 

Sports Day: Please note we have swapped over the times for Sports day because 
of swimming—so Classes 3, 4 and 5 will start Sports Day at 9.15am, 

and then Classes 1 and 2 will start at 11.00am. 

Summer Talent Show! Our Year 6 children will be running a whole 
school talent show which will include two winners from each class 

through school, and lots of Year 6 performances. Classes will be holding 
auditions next half term and it can be talent in all its forms: singing, dancing, 

musical instruments, telling jokes, gymnastics, poetry recital. Time to practise 
over Easter—and then we will let you know when the ‘heats’ will be in classes! 

All Year 6 parents will be invited and parents of class heats! Other Year 
6 events in the calendar too. 

Careers Week: As it is The Olympics this year, we want to focus our 
Careers Week or Sports and Leisure. So if you work in this industry, we 

would love you to come and talk to the children or do a demo session in some 
way. After Easter a parent questionnaire will come out for you to complete. If 

you also have any contacts or any good speakers, please do let us know. 

Cross Country at Clive School  

Mrs Jordan would like to say a big thank you to all Parents who spent their 
Saturday morning at the Cross Country last weekend. It was lovely to watch 
the determination of the children under tough running conditions.  

They were all brilliant and High Ercall was placed 3rd out of 9 small schools. 
Extra congratulations to Flora for coming  3rd in the Year 3 /4 girl's race along 
with Logan and Harry M who came  2nd and 3rd in the Year 5/6 boy's race. 
The  Year 5/6 team of boys received 3rd place - so well done to Oliver and  
Robbie who ran as part of this team too. Well done to ALL our runners—super 
job! And thank you to Mrs Jordan for organising too. 

Swimming—KS2 

Please note that a swimming form came home for all children in Years 3, 4, 5, 
and 6 this week. Swimming starts for Class 3 on    Wednesday 17th April, and 
they have 4 double sessions in total.   Class 4 starts on Wednesday 15th May 

for 3 sessions and Class 5 starts on Wednesday 12th June for 3 sessions. 

 

 

 

 

Lots of street dance fun this 
week for all the classes! 

Staffing news! 

We are pleased to let you know that Mrs Ramsdale who works in Class 3 is 
expecting a baby! That’s 2 we have on the way for the High Ercall Family!         
Mrs Caton has also decided that she will retire in the  summer—which is sad 
for us but an exciting new chapter for her. Mrs Jordan will remain and we will 
share further news next term, when new staff are in place. Change is always 
sad, but exciting too—for all. 

Reading Champs and TTRS Champs! 

Reading: A massive well done to the following children who have shown com-
mitment and enthusiasm for their reading this term:                                                 

Aidan, Alisha, Alaya, Rae and Ernie. 

TTRS stars are: Henry, Heidi, Bonnie, Harrison 


